
We are excited to announce the Eddies Education
Partnership Program, where we the College
collaborates with community organisations to
enhance and broaden the education of our
students. The Partnership Program works to
improve student engagement, improve academic
outcomes for students, enhance the social
wellbeing of students and broaden vocational
options and skills. 
We thank the following organisations for being in
partnership and collaboration with us, offering our
students a wide range of opportunities and skills. 




The College is partnering with the University of Canberra through the new St
Edmund’s College Sports Academy. This provides an opportunity for our students
to consider a sports-focused pathway that offers direct, non-ATAR entry to a
number of undergraduate courses at the University of Canberra. This means that
a tertiary pathway is now open to students who may not have necessarily
considered a tertiary education, or who were wanting a more tailored, individual
approach to the tertiary pathway. 

St Edmund’s College is partnering with the Canberra Raiders through our Sports
Science program. The Raiders partnership will provide a clear connection
between St Edmund’s College and the Canberra Raiders for students playing
Rugby League, maintaining and engaging these students at a high level both
academically and physically.

Regular on-field training will be developed by College staff and the Canberra
Raiders. The partnership will allow contracted Canberra Raiders juniors to have a
pathway to an independent Catholic education with a dedicated pastoral care
system. Students will participate in Rugby League Gala Days and have a clear
representative program for Rugby League students enrolled at St Edmund’s
College.

The College is in partnership with the Hyatt Hotel in Canberra. This partnership
will allow our Hospitality students to immerse themselves in all aspects of the
Hospitality industry, engage in real work opportunities and work alongside experts
in the Hospitality field to develop their skills and competencies, be mentored and
coached and build their professional network. This is a wonderful initiative for our
students, providing a unique opportunity for them to broaden their skills and
options.


